
March 2024
Dear sisters and brothers in Christ,

Greetings to you as we approach the emotions of Holy Week and the bright hope of Easter! 

With the approach of Holy Thursday, we also dive deep into the importance of the ministerial priesthood and the role of 
priests in our world. 

While the total number of priests worldwide is in decline, vocations are on the rise in many areas, in particular, young 
Churches around the world. God’s call for priests, deacons, women, and men missionaries and lay Catholic leaders is 
being heard – and answered with great enthusiasm. 

The Society of St. Peter the Apostle (SPA) ensures that these precious vocations are met with the critical resources they 
need to flourish into lives of priestly ministry and missionary work to benefit local communities and, indeed, the universal 
Church and the entire world.

In the Archdiocese of Quito in Ecuador, for example, seminarians 
of the Santa María la Mayor Seminary prepare themselves for a 
life of service in the Indigenous and peasant communities of the 
Ecuadorian Amazon. Beyond the standard formation for priestly 
life, these young men are preparing to be the hands and feet of 
Christ in remote mission territory.

Your support and donation to the Society of St. Peter the Apostle 
helps seminarians in young Churches like the Amazon complete 
their formation. But that is not all. SPA is also one of the four 
mission societies of the Pontifical Mission Societies (TPMS). So, 
when you support SPA, you are also helping us to stir up 
zeal for the faith here at home where TPMS is working to 
enliven the missionary spirit in our Canadian Church. 

Whether we are in a parish in Canada or in a mission in the Amazon, we all depend on good priests to strengthen and 
sustain us as we shine the light of Christ to the world. Help our Church thrive and grow by investing in our most precious 
resource. 

At this special time of the year, please help us maintain and expand this momentum with the gift of your prayers 
and, if possible, a donation to the Society of St. Peter the Apostle today.

With sincere thanks and prayer,

Rev. Fr. Alex Osei, C.S.Sp.

National Director

Your financial support is needed to train seminarians and religious sisters.

By cheque: payable to The Society of St. Peter the Apostle
Your Donation Amount: $__________        Frequency: One-time gift Monthly

By Pre-authorized Debit: please enclose a void cheque
By secure online donation: visit our website

By credit card (please fill details below)
VISA MasterCard AMEX

Card Number Expiry Date (mm\ yy)

Name (as it appears of card)

Telephone #

Signature Date

Please check here if you wish to receive an annual consolidated receipt.
A tax receipt will be issued for donations of $20 or more.

Pontifical Society of 
ST. PETER THE APOSTLE
2219 Kennedy Road,Toronto, Ontario, Canada M1T 3G5 
missionsocieties.ca   missions@missionsocieties.ca   416-699-7077  

One of four Pontifical Mission Societies that 
collectively encourages Catholics in their baptismal 
call to mission, The Society of St. Peter the Apostle 
supports local vocations in new or young Churches 
around the world.
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